
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/26/2020 9:34:42 PM

First name: Susan

Last name: Hess

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Any motorized vehicles should not be allowed on our national trails, unless they are being used for

rescue or maintaining trail.  This poses a serious safety concern to equine riders who's mounts can be come

uncontrollable or spook at the sight of a bike or motorized vehicle.  Horses do not seem to frighten wildlife but I'm

sure motorized vehicles would.  Let's leave our national forests natural.


